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SUPERVISOR STEWART ABSENT 

HEARING THIS DATE: 

1. Hearing to consider the following: 

a. Greenstone Area Plan I consisting of approximately 
5,700 acres; and 

b. Zoning Map for lands in the Greenstone Area to comply 
with said Area plan. 
Board Action - Bearing continued to March 26, 1985, at 
2:00 p.m., due to the f~ct that the request of the First 
Assembly of God Church (129 on the Planning Commission1s 
Summary of Hearings) for high density residential use of 
its parcel number 325-700-12 (43.34 acres) I which the 
Planning Commission recommended be designated MDR, Medium 
Density Residentia~, with RE-IO Zoning, was continued to 
March 26, 1985, at 2:00 p.m., and the Planning Division 
was requested to provide the Board, on that date I wi th 
minutes of the Planning Commission hearing on the 
Church's request I and records pertaining to the sewage 
treatment plant installed to serve the area. 

In a separate action, the Board referred to the Planning 
Commission I for its considera tion I the rna t ter of 
appropriate zoning for lands currently in the 
Veerkamp/Dawson Agricultural Preserve which are currently 
in the process of "rolling out l1 of the Williamson Act 
contract. 

A TrEST: BrtUE MITCHELL, County Clerk and 
ex officio C!erk of the Board of Supervisors 
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